
Investor Awareness Programme 
The National Stock Exchange of India organised a ‘Regional Investor Awareness 
Programme’ in collaboration with commUnity, the subject society of Department 
of Commerce, Deen Dayal Upadhyaya College on the topic “Financial Inclusion 
through Financial Education” for all the faculty members and students on 1st 
August 2018. 

 

The session was addressed by the Deputy General Manager of SEBI, Mr. 
Suryakant Sharma ; the Vice President of NSE, Ms. Renu Bhandari and the Cluster 
Head HDFC Mutual Funds, Mr. Sandeep Sindhi. It focused on using real life 
examples to help the faculty and the students to understand a concept rather than 
using a completely theoretical base.  

 

To make the session more interactive, a question answer session was also 
conducted to clear any doubts. Since learning by doing is the best way to 
understand a concept, a quiz was also held to help cement the applications that 
were discussed in the session. 

 

The students and faculty thoroughly enjoyed the session, not only because of its 
practicality but also because of its awareness value in terms of curriculum and job 
aspirations, especially for the students. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Teacher In-Charge : Dr. Abha Wadhwa 

  Dr. Shalini Bhatia 


